Millennium Middle School

SIP Meeting 
Minutes

November 6, 2014
Present
Parents:           
Charles Chinavare, 
Administration:  Kelly Gallagher, Darrell Plummer

Staff Members:  Ross Baker, Jill Castor, Kristin Rupprecht
Minutes:  
Patty Randall
Absent:             Kathy LeFevre, John Stajdl

The meeting began at 8:06 a.m.

General Announcements
· Mrs. Gallagher reported that there was a 59% turnout at Parent Teacher Conferences on October 30, 2014.  Two families also utilized  ESL interpreters. 
Upcoming Events
· 7th Grade Field Trip – Henry Ford Museum/IMAX – November 12
· Mongolian BBQ Fundraiser – November 19, 5pm
· Afternoon Activity (sponsored by Sci Oly) – November 20, 2:45-4:45pm
· End of 2nd Marking Period – November 21
· Thanksgiving Break – No school – November 26-30
· Geo Bee Final Round – December 4
· Choir Performance – December 9th 
· 8th grade Field Trip – Henry Ford Museum/IMAX – Dec 12
· Beginning Band Concert – Dec 16th , Symphonic Band Concert Dec 17th
School Improvement/NCA
· On the November 4th Teacher Curriculum Day, teachers participated in Cultures of Thinking activities: ghost walks and perspectives. 
· Staff members also met in their assigned AdvancEd Committees to work on self-assessments, review staff/parent/student survey results, gather evidence and prepare power point presentations for the upcoming External Review.
Budget Update
· Mrs. Gallagher reported that carryover funds from last year will be spent on: expenses for AdvancEd visit in February 2015, additional media center resources, and teacher release time for professional development.
Code of Conduct

· Nothing to report
Review of Crisis Plans
· Crisis plan reviews are complete.  
Old Business
· Nothing to report.
New Business

· Mr. Baker passed along an inquiry from staff members as to why students are assigned seats in the lunchroom, as opposed to being able to sit wherever they want.  Mr. Plummer explained that students can choose their tables every 6 weeks, and they are assigned seats for attendance purposes and ease of reconciliation in the event of a safety issue.

· Mr. Baker also asked if implementing a type of seminar/homeroom period, similar to “Cougar Hour” at East, has ever been considered at the middle school level.  Mrs. Gallagher explained the program and indicated that administrators at both middle schools are receptive to a proposal for the program.  Mrs. Gallagher explained that there have been contractual concerns in the past with a similar proposal at SLHS.  Mr. Baker will speak to the Sanchez committee about developing a proposal.
The meeting adjourned at 8:33 am.  Our next meeting is December 4, 2014 at 8:00am.
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